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GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

December 6, 2018 

 

The Geary City Council members met on the above date for their regular monthly meeting. In accordance with 

the open meeting law, the agenda and meeting notice were posted on the window of City Hall, 115 S. 

Broadway, before 5:00 pm, Wednesday, December 5, 2018. 

 

 Mayor, Bobby Allen, could not call the meeting to order at 6:00 pm since there was no quorum. There were 

only two council persons here, Trey Carter and Tabbitha Kiener. Johnny Burns and Craig Wright were unable to 

attend this meeting.   Also present were City Attorney Raymond Vincent, Public Works Director Jeff Choate, 

Police Chief Cecil Harrall, City accountant Linda Woodruff, CBEW representative Gabrielle Conchola, Geary Star 

Editor Connie Burcham, and Erick Cowan. 

 

Gabrielle Conchola, CPA with CBEW Accounting firm, was here to present the findings for the 2018 audit. 

Bobby Allen, mayor, asked her to give her presentation so she would not have to return for the rescheduled 

meeting. Gabrielle explained that the audit was conducted under standard auditing practices. The accounting 

policies and financial statement conform to the modified cash basis of accounting. The final determination was 

that there were NO findings with the audit for year ended June 30, 2018. 

 

There was no action taken by the council at this time. This will be acted upon at the rescheduled meeting on 

Thursday December 13, 2018. 

 

Linda Woodruff, city accountant, was here to discuss the November financials.  Linda was glad to see that 

there were no findings on the 2018 audits. This will give the city more points toward and grants that we may 

apply for. All the financials look good for the month of November. The only item that concerns her is the high 

sales tax income. This could be the result of the oil and gas activity in the area. We hope it is not something 

that will be taken back later in the year.  

Again, the council could not take action on this item. 

 

This meeting disbanded at 6:30 pm, and will reopen nest Thursday, December 13, at 6:00pm. 

 

 

 

       

Mayor, Bobby Allen 


